
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
February 13, 2015 
 
 
 
 
Charity Works, Inc. 
635 Court Street, Suite 130 
Clearwater, FL 33756 
 
ATTN  Chris R. Renfrow, President/CEO 
 
Dear Mr. Renfrow: 
 
Once again Pinellas Schools would like to thank your organization for the generous support of 
providing toothbrushes to elementary Pinellas School students. February is national Dental Hygiene 
month, and our school nurses have been provided these supplies to distribute to students as a dental 
hygiene lesson is presented. 
 
Your generous support of providing 20,736 toothbrushes and 20,000 decorated plastic bags in 
December 2014 to benefit elementary Pinellas School students. This is a valuable contribution as 
students taking home the supplies will share their learned lessons with their families.  The families will 
appreciate the tools to help encourage the students to use these lessons at home. 
 
Donating these supplies to Pinellas Schools allows the Health Education teachers and the Health 
Services nurses to cooperate together with outside lesson providers, More Health of Tampa Bay, to 
form a strong coalition in support of student dental hygiene. Charity Works is a key partner 
instrumental in supporting this coordinated effort to positively influence the health of our Pinellas 
students.  
  
As always, it is a pleasure to work with your very generous and professional organization to provide 
resources to the students of Pinellas Schools. We look forward to our continued community 
partnership in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Peggy V. Johns 
Specialist 
PreK-12 Health Education 
 
   
 


